Elsen, Nikki
h

From: Acklin, Tim

Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 5:34 PM
To: ‘ccgrant416@gmail.com’; Elsen, Nikki
Subject: FW: 1419 Cass - support forB & B

Thank you for the email Charlotte.

I am forwarding your email to Nikki Elsen in the Clerk’s Office to make sure your email is part of the legislation the
Council reviews when making their final decision.

Thanks again.

Tim Acklin, AICP
Senior Planner

City of La Crosse
400 La Crosse St

La Crosse, W154601
608-789-7391

www.cityoflacrosse.org

@ Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL

The information contained in this email message may be privileged, confidential and protected from disclosure. The
email is intended solely for the intended recipient to whom it is addressed. Any review, retransmission, dissemination,
distribution, copying, or other use is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please respond to the
sender at acklint@cityoflacrosse.org and delete the material from any computer and/or server.

-----Original Message-----

From: Charlotte Grant [mailto:ccgrant416@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 5:32 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: 1419 Cass - support for B & B

I have no objection to the vision and future for this historic home, as proposed by its prospective (and hopeful) owners.
Having lived in, worked on and loved an great old lady (1885), | know what it takes to keep a vintage home up to date
and comfortable. | like the repurposing envisioned by the Texans whose big idea is to keep 1419 maintained and
accessible to all who could enjoy its interior splendor. | look forward to welcoming them and their high-end guests to the
neighborhood.

Charlotte C. Grant, 416 South 14th St

Sent from my iPad



